
Minutes for the Liturgy Meeting, February 1, 2024
Opening Prayer
Approved January Minutes: Mike, 2nd Ryan, all in favor
Altar Servers:
Fr. Ken will call next training in the Spring (to include outgoing third graders).
General discussion about uniformity between Masses: Servers at 6PM are fewer so
they rotate every couple weeks, where those at other Masses rotate about once a
month. Will continue the work in progress for all Masses.
General discussion on working with Incense. Ryan is rotating and working with 6PM
servers so they are all progressing nicely. He is working with parents to schedule
more training outside Mass time. Will continue the work in progress for all Masses.
Starting the 1 st Sunday of Lent, the side table by Altar will be moved to the back of
Altar on North Corner. The Servers will carry vessels to Altar at the right time. Fr.
Ken, Fr. Ryan and Ryan will take care of training here.

Eucharistic Ministers and Sacristans:
Karen trained 3 new people – good news they are all go to different Mass times.
Deacon Fred trained 3 people to help with Ministries at Care Centers.
Deacon Fred asked Fr. Ken about a concern one person had and asked about
commissioning all members of this Ministry both at Church and Care Centers on an
Annual Basis. Well received and yes, Fr. Ken will schedule this and let us know when on
calendar.
Karen will notify all in Ministry about Side Table location change for setting up and also
to watch for announcement of date for the commissioning of our Ministry. Also, thank
you to Mary Otis for making a new tray for us to use for the Chalices. Very Nice
Lectors:
Mike has a meeting set up with new person
Hospitality:
John is working to get more people involved here
Tech/Communication:
Nothing new to report

Music/Enviroment:
Cari not with us

Upcoming Events:

Ash Wednesday, February 14, 2024 – There will be a Deacon at each Mass, but extra are
needed for each Mass, they will help with distributing Ashes. Not on Scheduler, so Karen will
put out message for people to check in upon arriving early to Mass for instructions and make
sure we have enough helpers. Deacon Fred and Deacon Don will be holding services at Rock
Creek and Independent Village.
Deacon Fred discussed the time after Communion for Sacred Silence, part of the Eucharistic
Revival for Lent. Cari has something different planned for music as we leave the Church during



Lent as well.
Next Meeting scheduled for March 7, 2024. We will discuss remainder of Lent, Holy Week and
Easter at that time.
Fr. Ryan led us in our closing prayer.


